
Report on field trip. 
The field trip for class 9th was scheduled on 27th jan 2023. The places were TI cycles and ICF rail 
museum, the student were asked to assemble in the school at 7am for the journey. We started from 
the journey at 8am and it took us 1 hr to reach TI cycles. Upon reaching there we had a seminar on 
murugappa group of companies and the safety measures we need to follow. We learnt a lot about 
murugappa group who owned everything including sugar, cycles, rubber ect. 

Then after having wonderful refreshment we headed off to the factory when we were given with 
wonderful explanation on cycles and it’s process of manufacturing it. we saw the painting process 
and assemblage of those. After the trip to the factory we all had lunch. 

After lunch,the students began their journey from TI cycles to the ICF rail museum which took 
around 1hr hour. 

Set amidst a well landscaped terrain, the museum showcases the rich heritage of the Indian 
Railways. The exhibits unfold the great and illustrious journey of the Indian Railways – from the 
antique steam engines to the more recently used diesel and electric locomotives. A fascinating 
collection of wagons, carriages and rail cars along with a lot of artifacts related to the railways such 
as different types of signaling equipment, telecommunication systems, antique railway furniture 
etc., fascinated the students. 

Then the students were taken on a ride in the toy train which gave them tremendous joy and 
happiness. Later they were let to play in the outdoor parks where the students enjoyed playing 
enthusiastically. At last they were provided with some snacks before leaving the museum. After 
another 2 hour journey, the students reached the school 

The trip was highly informative and joyful. The children learnt a lot and also enjoyed the trip. 


